
Author name: Anonymous 

Date of submission: Sunday, July 19, 2015 

Submission: I object on a number of grounds to the proposed expansion of the current boundaries of the city of Sydney council 
to include portions of the whole of Woollahra, Waverly, Randwick and Botany Bay councils. 
 
I feel strongly that my needs and those of my community would be better served by retaining the current boundaries. Through 
which, the council will be better able to broadly provide the services and regulations required and desired by it's citizens. 
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